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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting is March 12 at 6:30 pm at the Centerville Senior Center.  Remember, if you 
make a reservation for dinner, you are responsible for it.

                           

District Governor encourages growth
25F District Governor Steve Winegardner encouraged Centerville Lions to grow their club 
Monday evening, February 27.  Winegardner paid an official visit to the club bringing with him 

his wife, VDG Sue Toft and Cabinet Secretary Richard Getts and his 
wife.
 
Winegardner  encouraged  the  club  to 
seek out  new members,  add another 
service  project,  promote  youth  in  the 
area  and  have  more  club  family 
events.   He  also  spoke  about  state 
projects  and  is  personal  project  of 

planting 2,000 trees in the district.
 
Lion Dennis Stephen presented the District Governor a $200 
check for sight conservation.

Winegardner's motto is “Make a difference.”

Lion's Roar from February 27 meeting
During business, the club voted to donate $150 to the Centerville High School After Prom 
Committee and $100 to the Mission at the Cross in Richmond, which provided the program at  
the previous meeting.

Next meeting:  
March 26 – Nomination of Officers

Future meetings:
April 9 – Community Awards Banquet

April 23 – Election of Officers
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